
 
 

                            
  

 
Component Change of SX-570/58x Based Products 

August 31st, 2017 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Silex is providing you with this product change notification (PCN) to notify that a product component is being 
changed per the details described below.  
 

SKU’s Affected: 
 

SX-570-2700 SX-580-2700 SX-582-2700-WWR SD-300-US 
SX-570-2700(EU) SX-580-2700-SP SX-582-2700-SP-WWR SD-310-US 
SX-570-2700-SP SX-580-2700DM SX-582-6900 (WWR) SD-320AN-US 

. 
Description:  
Manufacturing of the following NOR Flash memory has been discontinued by Cypress (formerly known as 
Spansion). With no replacement part from the manufacturer, the affected products will be replaced with an 
alternative Flash memory from a different manufacturer. 
 
Component: NOR Flash Memory  
Manufacturer: Cypress 
Part Number: S25FL064P0XNFI000 
 
It will be replaced by an equivalent memory from a different manufacturer. 
 
Manufacturer: Winbond 
New Part Number: W25Q64JVZEIQ 
 
Compatibility 
We have already qualified the new memory. Due to the change in memory location with the new Flash, the 
firmware for the affected products will need to be updated. This change will not affect the performance and 
the function of the product. It does not impact any existing certifications. The specification of the product 
may need to be updated to reflect the new part being used. 
  
Reason for change: 
Manufacturer has decided to End of Life (EOL) the existing component without a replacement part. 

Schedule:  
This will be a running change with the new Flash memory by April 1st, 2018.  
 
 

We appreciate your understanding and look forward to your continued partnership with Silex.  
 
Sincerely, 
Silex Technology America 
201 E Sandpointe  
Santa Ana, CA 92707 
(801) 748-1199 
sales@silexamerica.com 
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